
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 11/3/24 

 

We have had a very busy week learning about animals that come from eggs. We 
have been talking a lot about our families and who and what are part of our own 
family. We have been rhyming lots this week with the Witches Kitchen.  
 
Book of the week– What’s in the Witches Kitchen  
Rhyme of the week–  Down in the Jungle  

Word of the week–  near 

Parents—bookings are now available for parents evening on 26th March     
between 3:30—7pm and Wednesday 27th between 3:30—5pm.             
Please book using School Spider.   

Maths 

This week we have been     
comparing quantities to see 
who has most and we             
introduced the tens egg boxes 
and eggs for counting and     
sequencing.  

 

Literacy 

This week we have looked at 
Hattie Peck as she begins her 
journey. We have been rhyming 
with the witches kitchen and had 
lots of fun with a 
mug, plug, jug and 
bug as we rhymed.  

Next Term 

We will be learning more about Hattie Peck’s adventure to warm and cold climates 
and what she should wear. We will be performing some African drum music and   
preparing things for a party next week, what might we need?  
 
 
Book of the week– Oi Frog  
Rhyme of the week– Five Little Speckled Frogs  

Word of the week–  new 

 
 


